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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 

 

Advent Term 2021 Newsletter 14 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

This term has been eventful in many ways. We have had 

dinosaurs visiting, a pantomime, Atomic Tom, year 5 

residential and many more visits to enhance the curriculum.   

As the term ends, I reflect with a great sense of Joy. Your 

children truly are a credit to you. Each day they really shine 

giving their very best. With our Nativity Performances and 

Advent reflections each week, we have all heralded the arrival 

of Christmas time.  

I hope your Christmas is a blessed one, and one in which 

spending time with your children is considered far more 

important than spending money.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all who support 

our school in making it a place where all can flourish. We look 

forward to welcoming your children back on Wednesday 5th 

January. I wish you all every happiness.  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  

   Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

             Thank you! 

 

Term Starts 

Wednesday 5th January 

Staff Inset Days 

Tuesday 4th January 

Term Ends 

Friday 11th February 

 

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 11th January 

Mini Vinnie Mass  

Monday 17th January  

Warwick Castle Years 1 and 2 

 

 

              Sparkle                        Silent Night  

 

        Goodbye and Good Luck 

 

 

   Message from PCSO Tony                  

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

As a result of complaints from the community, the police are 

actively looking, with a view to investigation and prosecution, 

where necessary, any person who does not abide by the 

Road Traffic Act 1988. 

 

 

 

We have been very fortunate to have had Mrs Hardwick, a 

student teacher, working alongside Mrs Wadsworth this term. 

Thank you, Mrs Hardwick for all your hard work. The children 

have thoroughly enjoyed this time with you. 

On behalf of Kings Heath Food Bank THANK 

YOU all for the amazing donations sent in and 

Thank You to our School Council for organising 

this.  

 

Well done to our wonderful children for their amazing performances this 

year. Thank you also to parents for all your support with costumes.  

Performances will be uploaded to the school website shortly. 

            

From all the staff at St Mary’s, we 

wish you all a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year. 

 

 


